
Introducing The Forest High School...
Challenging the expectation of all, in the pursuit of an 
outstanding learning experience for all
Still considering secondary school options?  

Come to The Forest High School’s forthcoming Open Events.

These informal open events will provide information on the school‘s high standards of teaching and learning,  
innovative curriculum and support for all learners. 

If you have already decided to send your child to The Forest High School we would love to meet you – or if you are not sure, come  
and see the range of additional opportunities for your child, including the opportunity to take part in the Duke of Edinburgh’s Award.

The Forest High School, Causeway Road, Cinderford, Gloucestershire  GL14 2AZ I T: 01594 822257 I E: info@foresthigh.org.uk I www.foresthigh.org.uk

In partnership to inspire future success

ADDITIONAL  
OPEN EVENT

Welcome Wednesdays
Every Wednesday until 21st October. Informal tours starting at 8.50am, 9.05am, 9.20am and 9.50am with the Headteacher or a member of the 

senior leadership team. Appointments are necessary, please do come and see the school for yourself and speak to some of our students. 

Thursday 22nd October, 4pm - 6.30pm
- Presentations from the Headteacher 
- Tours lasting 45 minutes led by the senior student team

Please contact the school on 01594 822257 to book a time slot

THE FOREST HIGH SCHOOL     RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY, CURIOSITY AND RESILIENCE
TO INSPIRE STUDENTS TO BECOME CONFIDENT, ETHICAL AND COMPELLING INDIVIDUALS WITH THE ASPIRATION AND QUALITIES TO SHAPE A BETTER FUTURE FOR ALL


